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January 2024 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

 
 

RE: Year 2 Trip to The Monument 

 

 
As part of their learning in Topic this term, children in Year 2 have been focusing on The Great Fire of 
London. To link with this learning we would like to take the children on a trip to The Monument on Monday 

29th January.  

 
We will leave at 9:30 am to walk to Stockwell Tube station to catch the Northern Line to Bank. Then we will 

take a very short walk to The Monument. One class at a time will have the opportunity to climb the steps 
of The Monument and take in the view of the City of London. While the other class is on the ground they 
will get a tour of where the fire started, picture how it would have spread across the city and complete 

an activity pack. Please provide your child with a packed lunch, which includes a small healthy snack 
they can eat during the morning. We will eat our packed lunches back at school as we will return just after 

lunchtime has finished. 
 

The trip is free of charge. Please pay and give permission online, via scopay, before DATE. 

 
To stay safe, all children must follow the school rules.  

 
If you would like to volunteer to join Year 2 on the trip, please speak to the admin team in the office. 

 
Children will be required to wear their school uniforms, sensible shoes and suitable coat for the weather. 
Children will need a rucksack to carry a water bottle and their healthy snack. Please indicate on scopay 

if you would like your child to be provided with a school packed lunch.  
 

 
Yours sincerely, 
 

Ms. K Bowes & Ms. J Siembida 

Year 2 Class Teachers 


